
From: lwpierce@srhs.com <lwpierce@srhs.com>
To:  

Date: 4/12/2017 2:26:31 PM
Subject: remember abortion is not health care ~ Website email from Lita Pierce

Lt. Governor Bryant, please help to elliminate payment of abortion from the federal health care plan 
that will replace Obama Care Lita Pierce
 

Lita Pierce
 
104 Gwendolyn Ave
 
Lyman, SC 29365
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